
Announcements ~ September 11-14th, 2025 
Mission Board Informational Meeting: 
On Sept. 22nd the Mission Board is coming for an informational meeting at 6:00 PM in Juneau. Pastor 

Mahnke will be presenting to our church council. Anyone is welcome to listen-in! 

Call Meeting~ 
Please join our next call meeting on September 28th at 6:30 PM in Juneau. 

Telling The Next Generation~ 
Our Telling the Next Generation initiative, which focuses on bringing the church, school, and members 

together in our mission to share the gospel, will meet on Sept. 14th at 9:45 AM in Juneau. Anyone is 
welcome to listen in and contribute their thoughts! 

Let's Get Moving Together!  
Join us for our 4th St. John's Fun Run, Walk and Roll on Saturday, September 20th 

at the Juneau campus. Registration is at 9:45am and the run begins at 10am. 
After the event there will be raffle prizes, a yogurt parfait bar, an obstacle 
course, and Plinko prizes. Event will be held rain or shine. This is free for the whole community - 
invite your neighbors and friends!  

Women’s Bible Study Returns! 
A new women’s bible study will run from September 22nd through November 17th. It 

will be held at 9:30 AM every Monday at the Mount parsonage in Juneau. Over 
nine-weeks, we’ll explore the book Be Thou My Guide by Margo Heath-Dupre. 
Books will be available for use or purchase. Please let Diana Mount know if you 
would like to purchase one. Call/text Diana: 402-410-0238. Join for the whole series or drop into 
classes as you are able!  

Share the Love! Help The Pregnancy Support Center's mission by filling a bag!  
The Pregnancy Support Center in Beaver Dam offers support and guidance to women and their babies, 

born and unborn, in times of physical, emotional, and spiritual need. You’re invited to help by 
taking one of the blue bags found in the Juneau narthex. On the bag is a list of needed items. 
Purchase the item(s) and return the bag/items to the drop box in the Juneau narthex by Sept. 28th.  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  

This Week at St. John’s 
J= Juneau, SL= Salem-Lowell, H= Horicon 

Sunday (9/14)   
Worship 8:00 AM (J); 10:15 AM (SL)  
19-minute BC after the services 
Sunday School 9:15 AM (J); 9:00 AM (SL) 
Telling The Next Gen. Mtg 9:45 AM- J  
Monday (9/15) 
Bible Class 6:30 PM- J 
Tuesday (9/16) 
Jesus Cares 1:30 PM- Clearview 
Wednesday (9/17) 
Midmonth Worship 

- Clearview 10 AM 
- Juneau 11 AM 
- Hillside Manor 2 PM 

Choir 6:30 PM- J 
Thursday (9/18) 
Worship 6:30 PM- J 
19-minute BC after the service 
Saturday (9/20)  
Fun Run! 9:45 AM- J 
Worship 5:00 PM- Horicon 
19-minute BC after the service 
Sunday (9/21)   
Worship 8:00 AM (J); 10:15 AM (SL)  
19-minute BC after the services 
Sunday School 9:15 AM (J); 9:00 AM (SL) 
Blood Pressure Checks 9 AM- J 
Elders 6 PM- J 
 

Statistics 
Offerings given to our Lord 

8/28-8/31 
General    $ 9,499.70 
Debt    $ 76.00 
Improvement   $ 60.00 
Lakeside    $ 50.00 
Missions    $ 654.90 
Total     $ 10,340.60 
 

Attendance 
Weekend of August 31st   277(40, 30, 130, 77) 
   

Our congregation previously approved a weekly 
budget with an average total of $20,246 (includes 

General, Lakeside and Missions) needed every 
week. Since the beginning of 2022, our 

congregation has gone from zero debt to drawing a 
total of $111,468.49 from the line of credit.  Please 
continue to support St. John’s through your time, 

talents, treasures, and prayers.  
 

 

Thank you, Volunteers! 
Greeters: 
6:30 PM Pastor, Scott and Dawn Wohling 
8:00 AM Pastor, Cindy Raube, Matt & Char Lober 

Communion Assistants: 
6:30 PM Pastor, Scott Wohling  
8:00 AM Pastor, Dave Meister, Harold Zastrow, Matt 

Lober, Darris Wasmund, Jeff Greenwald    
10:15 AM Pastor, Paul Metzger 

Ushers: 
6:30 PM Lee Weiss, Dylan Stegner 
8:00 AM Bob Koch, Keith Weinheimer, Mark Saeger, 

Brandon Saeger 
10:15 AM Dennis Kohn, Matt Smith, Paul Metzger, 

Isaiah Yuenger 

Lawn Mowing (Week of September 15th)  
• Juneau  

o Team 2: Rick Leissring and Tony 
Colantonio 

• Salem-Lowell 
o Team 1: Matt Smith and Paul Metzger 

SCRIP NEWS!! 
Kwik Trip gift cards are ON 

BONUS through September 26th!  
Your regular purchase will 

contribute EXTRA to our school 
and your selected program.  
Stock up now and help fund 

Christian Education! 


